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     The Spirit Lake Community School Board of Directors held a work session on March 26, 
2025 at 11:00 a.m. in the District Office Board Room at 2701 Hill Avenue. Present were board 
members Teresa Beck, Sonja Hamm, Greta Gruys, Jeromy Mouw and Mieka Stecker. Also 
present were David Smith-Superintendent, Jane Loveall & Ashley Weber-Board 
Secretaries/Treasurers, Tim Moerman, Angela Olsen, Casey O’Rourke, Terry Bruinsma, Jessica 
Vancura, Rachel Fisher and 1 visitor.      
    President Teresa Beck called the meeting to order at 11:06 a.m. 
    The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
    Tim Moerman from Beck Engineering led a discussion on District Strategic Planning.  Dr 
Smith discussed the successes of our district.  We then went over the survey responses from our 
board and visioning committee on the aspects of a thriving district and district challenges.  The 
discussion then moved to district priorities and turning those priorities into action statements.       
The board agreed on 8 priorities for the Spirit Lake School District. 
    Tim will take these priorities and start working on action statements. 
    The work session adjourned at 1:52 p.m. 
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